
ANIMAL MANAGEMENT

In August 2019, 86 households agreed to participate

in a trial informing best practice in animal

management in low socio-economic areas, with focus

specifically on canine management during the trial

period.  In February, CSS and Council will visit all trial

participants again to determine their adherence to

the protocols and manage any changes in household

animal composition.

374 engagements were recorded in the

three week SPAYC January School

Holiday Program.  41 activities were

provided (approximately 13 per week)

and were available across 7 locations.  
 

Options available included Youth Gym,

Hip Hop/Afro Dance, Soccer, Basketball,

Volleyball, AFL, and 

Hula Hoops.

Cairns Safer Streets Project Team members attended

the Cairns West State School Term One Big Breakfast

to see all our kids and promote our activities.  
 

We provided information about our SPAYC+PLACE

Program and opportunities for families and children

to get themselves involved across the whole

program.
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SPAYC+ ACTIVITIES

Attendance at SPAYC+ Activities is

increasing each week.  Four activities

are held over three nights a week, as

close to identified 'risk' times as

possible, for specific cohorts of young

people who are having trouble

connecting to their community. 

 Participants are showing great

engagement each week, and improved

relationships in the community as well.

SPAYC+PLACE INDUCTION
SESSION

The January SPAYC+PLACE Service Providers Induction was a

great opportunity to catch up with our existing

facilitators and also to meet our new SPAYC Service

Providers.  
 

This session was also a wonderful opportunity for everyone to

meet to our newest Partners who have recently come on

board with the program.  The session was attended by 16

Partners and 13 new Service Providers and facilitators.

COMMUNITY BBQ

Cairns Safer Streets were welcomed by the

Australian Red Cross at a Community BBQ held in

Shang Park, Mooroobool to meet with the new

staff of Red Cross working from the Hub, and to

celebrate the start of 2020.   

 

This was a great opportunity to showcase our

great relationship with the Red Cross and to

support them meeting partners and making new

connections in community.
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